
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Cardiff           Term :   Summer 2 2018      Whole School Topic: Bugs and Shrubs 
 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

We have continued our topic 

bugs and shrubs this term. In 

English we read Jasper’s 

beanstalk and planted our own 

beanstalks. We then read Oliver’s 

vegetables and tried lots of 

different vegetables 

 

In Maths this term we have been 

looking at: shape, colours and 

position. The children have been 

fantastic at putting themselves 

and toys in different places, as 

directed by the adult.  

 

During this hot weather we have 

had lots of water play. The 

children have had a fantastic 

time jumping in and out of the 

paddling pool, playing with 

boats and water squirters.   
 
 
 
 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
A fantastic sports day had by all the 

children even though it was very 

hot.  

Friday 20th July 2018 – last day of term  

Thursday 6th September 2018 – First day of term.  


